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Celebrations and Pictures of Wildcat Scholars 
and the Dedicated Staff Who Serve Them



Nez Perce State Tribal Education Partnership (STEP)
September 2018 STEP Conference in Denver, Colorado

Loretta Riener, Joyce McFarland, D’Lisa Penney 
Bernadette Anderson, Tess Woodward, Greg Godwin



Nez Perce State Tribal Education Partnership (STEP)
September 2018 STEP Conference in Denver, Colorado

Planning Session with RunningHorse Livingston
Instructional Coach & Owner, Mathematize Inc.

& Honorary Wildcat 



Join Us for Free Breakfast and Lunch 

Thank you to our food service staff for your caring support of Lapwai scholars!

The free dinner program will resume this fall for the elementary afterschool program.

Elementary Breakfast 7:50 a.m.                                  Middle-High Breakfast 7:45 a.m.



Thank you Mrs. Henry!

Mrs. Henry greets Lapwai elementary
school students each morning to
ensure their safe arrival to school.

Mrs. Henry demonstrating safe crossing
and arrival to school on a bike.



Lapwai Elementary Students are Respectful, Responsible, and Safe

September 5th: School-wide Expectation Rodeo where classes traveled to three locations to learn and practice our expectations (cafeteria, hallway/stairs, and 
bathrooms/foyer/sidewalks).

September 6th: Recess Rodeo where classes traveled to four different stations on the playground to learn how to be safe while having fun.

September 7th: Recess Rodeo where the 5th graders taught the kindergartners all of the playground expectations. The 5th graders did such a great job!

September 11th: Alan White, Transportation Supervisor, did a fantastic job coordinating the bus expectations for all of the classes!



Thank you Alan White and our Bus Drivers!

September 11th Bus Expectations Review
Lapwai Elementary School



Thank You Lewis-Clark State College & 
University of Idaho for Visiting Our Students This Week

Qe'ciyew'yew' Bob Sobotta and Sydel Samuels



Waiting Our Turn on Picture Day



CONGRATULATIONS 
WILDCATS SCHOLARS!
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All Grade Levels Have Had 
over 90% Average Daily 

Attendance so Far This Year!

WE ARE PROUD OF YOU!




